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Dear Sir/Madam

Re: The abortion bill that has been put forward by Cairns MP Rob Pyne.
I would like to say that I strongly oppose the bill before parliament which removes all
 protections and puts in no safeguards.

I believe the womb is one of the most dangerous places to be in our culture today. Life has
 become a matter of convenience or inconvenience. I also believe abortion is murder of the
 most innocent and vulnerable and anyone who cannot see that - well it is just beyond sad. 

Instead of killing those inside the womb why arent we encouraging more adoption procedures.
 There are so many couples who would love to have those kids that in most cases selfish
 women find inconvenient. Even in the case of rape, two wrongs dont make a right, the wrong
 of rape and the wrong of abortion. Encourage those women of rape to work through the
 emotional pain until the child is born and then hand it over to a loving family.

On my last check I believe 115,000 babies a day were murdered in the womb worldwide. This
 is barbaric.

As a culture let us celebrate and encourage life and not death.

Many thanks

Nola Beveridge

Submission No.358 
Received 27 June 2016




